This is a save the data announcement for the second annual National Bureau of Economic Research (NBER) conference on Environmental and Energy Policy and the Economy, to be held on Thursday, May 21, 2020 at the National Press Club in Washington, D.C. 

The conference will include six presentations and discussion of original and timely research focused on environmental and energy policy, with participants coming from government, NGOs, and research institutions.    

The program is being organized by Matthew Kotchen (Yale University), James Stock (Harvard University), and Catherine Wolfram (UC Berkeley). The complete program, along with an official invitation will follow in early March.  

A link to last year’s program can be found HERE. If you have any questions, please contact me at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

Sincerely,

Rob Shannon

Assistant Director, Conferences

National Bureau of Economic Research

